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Officials 
 

• The PVS Officials Chair, Jack Neill, has submitted a separate report on the status of officials 
in the LSC. 

• Thanks to the PVS Officials for the thousands of volunteer hours they have provided in the 
past year to enable the extensive competition schedule in PVS. 

 
Safety 
 

• The PVS Safety Committee Chair, Kurt Thiel, has submitted a separate report. 
• The PVS Board approved a policy change in October 2012 specifying the minimum 

number of marshals required at PVS meets. 
 
Equipment 
 

• PVS welcomed a new Equipment Manager, Carrie Tupper, in September 2012. 
• The PVS equipment was moved in September 2012 to a new indoor storage location 

convenient to the Equipment Manager. 
• The PVS equipment has been inventoried and tested and is now being maintained to a high 

level of availability. 
• New equipment procured in the last year includes additional touchpads, a two-line 

scoreboard, touchpad brackets, and misc. cables and support parts. 
• PVS now has enough working equipment to support a short course four-meet weekend 

(i.e. November Open) or a long course two-meet weekend (i.e PVS LC Open). 
• New equipment rates and rental policy went into effect in September 2012.  Rental rates 

now reflect the number of days of the rental.  Renting clubs are now required to pick-up 
and return the equipment they rent. 
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